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Council Officers 
Grand Knight -  
               Bruce Labrecque 
Chaplain - Open 
Dep. G. K.—Bob Dumond  
Chancellor - Brian Wilson 
Warden - Ray Laplume  
Recorder - Joe Levasseur 
Financial Sec - Dave Bouffard 
Treasurer - Bob Roberge  
Lecturer - open  
Advocate - Al Viens 
Inside Guard - Arthur Fortin 
Outside G– Open 
Outside G- Dylan Labrecque 
Trustee 1 year -                  
                       Ray Martineau 
Trustee 2 year– Matt Viens 
Trustee 3 year - Gordon Davis 

Directors 
Program Director - Al Viens  
Faith Director - Dan Lake 
Community Dir - Bob Roberge 
Family Director— open 
Life Director— Gordon Davis 
Membership Dir - B. Labrecque 
Retention Chairman - open 
Vocations Chairman - open  
Public Relations –open 
Kitchen Crews - open 
News Letter & Webmaster -  
          Bob Dumond  
Ins. Agent  - William Weiss 
 

Address 
Holy Family Council 10019  
P.O. Box 7940 Lewiston, ME. 
04243 
- Council Meeting held every 
2nd Tuesday of each month at 
7 p.m. @ Holy Family Church 
Hall. Officer meeting every 
4th Tuesday at 7pm. 
- GK's Cell: (207)576-8374 
Email 
bmlabre@roadrunner.com 
- Editor: Bob Dumond  
E-mail: 
bob.dumond@roadrunner.com  
- Webmaster: Bob Dumond  
Council Website: 
  www.kofccouncil10019.com 
Council Facebook Page: 
    Knights of Columbus Holy 
Family Council #10019 

July, 2024 

Volume 24, Issue 07 

 

All funds received from our bottle account now are dedicated to be used as prize money for 
the KofC Catholic Citizenship Essay Contest for our Catholic youth. 

Roopers, on Sabattus Street, has an account set up for Holy Family KC and any bottle returns 
can go into that account.  Just tell the attendant you would like the refunds put into the "Holy 
Family KC" account. Thank you for your participation! God Bless! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brothers, 

 I hope everyone is enjoying their summer so far. Things are surely 
slowing down for the next couple months.  

 I would like to welcome aboard all the new council officers for this 
coming fraternal year. “Installation of Officers” will take place on Friday, 
July 12, at Our Lady of the Rosary hall in Sabattus at 6pm. Officers, 
please try and be there. It is important.  Also, right after the Installation 
of Officers, there will be a District 10 meeting to discuss things that 
were brought up at this past State Council/DD summer meeting.   

 Our Knights of Columbus Monthly Rosary will be held at the Basilica 
Chapel on July 3rd at 6pm. 

 I want to thank all of you that assisted with the spaghetti supper 
on June 19th for Totus Tuus. It was a huge success. 

 As July rolls around, we are looking to possibly paint the lines in the 
church parking lot. I would like to form a committee and need volunteers 
to assist with this project. Brother Bob Dumond has done research       
already and this really looks feasible. Our next business meeting is on 
Tuesday July 9th at 7 PM and we will be discussing this project and looking 
for your wishes. 

 Attendance has dropped at our meetings drastically. We only have 
one business meeting a month now and I am asking that you all attend this 
meeting on the second Tuesday of   every month. It is very important 
that you attend these meetings as we discuss important projects and 
events going on that I need all your assistance with. Please, I encourage 
you and ask that you attend these meetings.  

 We need to start doing more fund raisers or events so we can re-
plenish our funds. One such event is Brother Bob Roberge’s Lobster and 
steak raffle.  

It is very important for you all to try and sell some raffle tickets. Last 
year we raised over $5,000.00 with this and we can easily do it again. 
Please help the cause and contact either me or Bob Roberge to get some 
tickets to sell for this very worthy cause. (See flyer below.) 

Vivat Jesus, 

Bruce Labrecque, GK Holy Family Council 10019 

https://www.kofccouncil10019.com/


2 

  

 

 

Our mission is raising funds to benefit K. of C., charitable works, pro-life,  

parish and community programs.  

Donation $3.00 per ticket, book of 6 tickets $10.00 

Drawing to be held August 30, 2024. 
 

1
st
 Prize 

 12 - Lobsters 1 1/4 lbs. 

12 - Ribeye Steaks 3/4” 

Fresh Steamer Clams 

Fresh Maine Corn on the Cob 
 

 

2
nd

 Prize 
2 - Lobsters 1 1/4 lbs. 

2 - Ribeye Steaks 3/4 “ 

5 lbs. - Ground Chuck 
 

 

3
rd

 Prize 
2 lbs. Ground Chuck 

Red or Natural Franks - Your Choice! 
 

 

Call Bob R:  207-402-0003 

 

Labor Day - Lobster and Steak Raffle 
Knights of Columbus 

Holy Family Council 10019 
P.O. Box 7940 

Lewiston, ME 04243 

207-402-0003 
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Prayer for Vocations 
 Loving Father, you sent your Son so that all might come to know the truth 

and be saved.  With the outpouring of the Holy Spirit, you continue his work 
through the Church.  Your Son reminded his disciples that the harvest was indeed 
plentiful but the laborers few.  Following his instructions, we beg you to call many 

to ordained ministry and religious life. Grant them the grace to hear you and to 
respond wholeheartedly.  May Mary Immaculate the mother of your Son, and the 
patroness of our diocese, intercede for us.  We ask this through Christ our Lord. 

Amen. 

Assembly 2516 Sponsored 

Seminarian 

Mr. Hoa Nguyen 
https://portlanddiocese.org/vocations/
erin-donlon 

https://portlanddiocese.org/vocations/
hoa-tien-nguyen 

Council 10019 Sponsored 

Seminarian 

Mr. Erin Donlon 

Welcome to our SEM-
INARIAN  

Page! 

These men have given 
up their lives for God. 

Let Us Support Them! 

“I love the poor, the homeless, and the 
children of God. “ 

 On Saturday, June 29th at the 10 a.m. mass at the Saint 
John’s Catholic Church, 217 York Street in Bangor, Matthew Valles 

was ordained into priesthood by Bishop James Ruggieri.  

Congratulations Father Matthew Valles! 

Fr. Matthew Valles 

https://portlanddiocese.org/vocations/erin-donlon
https://portlanddiocese.org/vocations/erin-donlon
https://portlanddiocese.org/vocations/hoa-tien-nguyen
https://portlanddiocese.org/vocations/hoa-tien-nguyen
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LEWISTON – Normand D. Pot-
vin, 85, of Lewiston, passed away 
on June 17, 2024. 

He was born on Sept. 27, 1938 
the son of Ernest L. and Lilyan 
D. (Cote) Potvin. He      attended 
local schools, graduated high 
school and four years of college 
before serving 20 years in the 
U.S. Airforce. He married Joan 
A. Tardif and together they 
started an raised their family. 

Normand was an active member 
of the Prince of Peace Parish 
serving as a Eucharistic    Minis-
ter and Alter Server at funer-
als. 

He is survived by his wife, Joan; 
he was a proud father of four 
children, Lisa Meservier and her 
husband Normand, John Potvin 
and his wife Heidi, Noal Hame 
and her husband Charlie, and Jo-
ey Potvin. He was a          grand-
father to 13 grandchildren; and 
five great-grandchildren. 

He was predeceased by a broth-
er, sister; and nephew. 

He was a Honorary Life member of the Knights of Columbus at Holy Family Council 
10019 of Lewiston. He joined the Knights on June 7, 1995.  

He was also a Sir Knight and Honorary Life member in the Rev. Peter C. Conroy        
Assembly 2516 since June 1, 1996. 
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Worthy Sir Knights, 
I am saddened to inform you of the death of SK   

Normand E. Potvin, an honorary life member of our           
assembly who passed from this life on June 17, 2024. May 
God grant him eternal rest. (See obituary for more info.) 

I would like to give a special thanks to Bob Dumond 
who assisted the Patriotic Degree Team on two recent     
occasions. Great job Bob. 

One of the best parts of being a member of the honor 
guard is to support our priest,  particularly when a Deacon 
becomes a Priest. On Saturday, June 29, members of our 
assembly traveled to Bangor to join with other honor 
guards to escort Deacon Matthew Valles as he was ordained 
to the priesthood. Thank you to the honor guard for your 
service. 

Our honor guard has grown to a point where I have 
needed to appoint a Color Corps Commander. I ask that you 
join me in showing your support to Dan Lake who has agreed 
to take the position. Good luck.  

If you are a member of Assembly 2516 and would like 
to join our honor guard but need assistance in purchasing 
the new uniform, contact us. We can help. We also have   
accessories to outfit you as an honor guard member,        
including swords. 
 
Please pray for our military around the world. 
Have a happy and safe 4th of July. 
 
God Bless America 
Al Viens - FN 
Rev. Peter C. Conroy Assembly 2516 

 
 

 

Assembly Officers 

Faithful Navigator - Al Viens 

Faithful Friar -  
                    Fr. Patrick Finn 

Faithful Captain -  
                    Brian Wilson 

Faithful Admiral -  
                    Bruce Labrecque 

Faithful Pilot - Ray Laplume 

Faithful Scribe -  
                     Joe Levasseur 

Faithful Comptroller -  
                     Bob Roberge 

Faithful Purser - Dan Lake 

Inner Sentinel -  
Outer Sentinel -  
1 yr. Trustee - Jerry Henault 

2 yr. Trustee - Arthur Fortin 

3 yr. Trustee - Ray Martineau 

Commander 

Honor Guard - OPEN 

Assembly Meetings 

September thru June 

Business Meetings: Every 2nd 
Tuesday of each month at 6 p.m. 
at HFCH. 

 
Faithful Navigator's Info 
Al Viens - (207) 240-4446 
E-mail: aviens1958@yahoo.com 

Rev. Peter C. Conroy Assembly 
P.O. Box 7940 
Lewiston, ME. 04243 
www.kofccouncil10019.com 
 
 

Al Viens 

Faithful Navigator 
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The above cake and parfait deserts were created by Natalia Brady, wife of George 
Brady. Brother Brady did his Patriotic Degree in Calais, Maine on June 15, 2024.  

It was your editors’ first time helping on the degree team.  After the degree, the   
local assembly put on a reception for all of us.   

I was very surprised to see this beautiful cake surrounded by these fantastic little 
parfaits.  All was made by hand! The KofC emblem was totally done freehand with 
frosting. Incredible!  The lady is a talented artist.  I am told that she often does    
deserts that are amazing.  Xорошая работа. Thank you Natalia!  

Things That Money Can’t Buy 

 
1. Manners          10. Love 

 2. Morals         9. Integrity 

  3. Respect      8. Class 

   4. Character    7. Patience 

    5. Common Sense 6. Trust 
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Congratulations to The State of Maine’s 
newest class of Sir Knights! 
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Catholic Citizenship Essay Contest 
2024 - 2025  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This contest encourages today’s youth to be more connected to their community and their faith. 

Virtue is a habitual and firm disposition to do good. It governs our acts, orders our passions, and 
guides our conduct by reason and faith. It also encourages Christians to live in a relationship with 
the Holy Trinity. The call to live a virtuous life applies to individuals in every state of life and     
occupation, including our elected leaders.  
 
In an essay of 500-750 words, student are to write on the following theme for the 2024-25 year…  
 

“What are the two most important virtues for an elected 
leader to possess, and why?  How can you determine if the 

leader has these virtues?” 
 

(This editor is looking forward to this years’ essays!)  

2023-24 Essay Champions 

Dante Carbona, John Lydon, Ella Perreault 
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LINKS 

Link to POP Website: 

https://princeofpeace.me/ 

 

 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1 2 3 Monthly      

Rosary         

Basilica   

Chapel 

 6pm 

4  

Happy 

July 4th 

5 6 

7 8 9 Meeting 

HFCH 

Council 7pm 

No Assembly 

10 11 12 Inst offic-

ers &Dist10 

Meeting OLR 

6pm 

13 

14 15 16 17 18 19 20 

21 22 23   Audit  

Meeting  

Assm 6pm 

Council 7pm 

24 25 26 27 

28 29 30 31    

July 2024 

The Holy Family K of C lead a Rosary. Every  

Saturday at 3:25pm and Sunday at 10:25am 

before each mass @ Holy Family Church,  

Please Join us! 

https://princeofpeace.me/

